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I strongly oppose this bill. HB 2528 gives unelected bureaucrats the power to raises 

taxes and the power to ban legal products without a vote of the people or lawmakers. 

our constitution prescribes that "the people" vote on taxes. No unelected agency nor 

personnel in them should be given such broad power. NO!  


